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So much of our team’s efforts have been focused on making decisions on décor and 

working with our construction partners that it’s been tough to find time to share the 

progress. The good news is that the plastic barrier has officially come down and you 

can see into the space! 

 

Solarium 

Standing in the solarium, you can feel and enjoy the sun. It is a stunning space. In the 

upcoming weeks we’ll be able to show the walls, ceilings and the finishing of that 

amazing double-sided fireplace. Stay tuned!  

 

Dining Space/Display Kitchen  

The space is almost ready; flooring and wall coverings are all in and tile just went up 

inside the display kitchen. It’ll be a huge pop of color and really bring vibrancy into the 

space. The two colors help us designate the meat and the dairy portions of the space.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In the main dining space the fireplace is receiving 

it’s stone and metal covering. We can’t wait for 

residents to be able to enjoy the warmth of the 

lounge space and also enjoy the ambiance of the 

color changing dining room space.  

 

 

 

Outside the dining room there has been a lot of 

work; that space is being outfitted with metal 

ceiling tiles and exterior lighting (and some 

additional cameras).  Once finished, this space will allow us to offer exterior dining and 

a place for staff and residents to enjoy the breeze coming off the sound.  

 

This roof will also help knock down some of the 

sunlight for the early afternoon dining patrons. 

This was noted as one of the concerns during 

the initial town hall meetings about the 

renovations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take a look at those 18” flames!  

 

Upcoming Work 



 

 

The furniture will be put in its final place and the other fixtures will be finalized, 

including an absolutely stunning Aron Kodesh for our dining room. Words don’t 

describe the level of artisan carpentry you’ll see. We are so grateful for the donations 

that made this possible!  

 

Work on the solarium will also continue and you’ll start to see more and more of the 

spaces open for use (once we get the rest of the wiring done). 

 

Outside you’ll also start to see sitework for our community garden. 

 

It’s going to be a great spring and wonderful things are on the horizon!  

 

Jesse Wescott  

Vice President – The Towers at Tower Lane 

 

 
   


